
Dear Parents , Friends and Families,
 
Welcome back! And a special welcome to all our new children joining us for the first time
😊
Everyone is looking super smart and our Year 1 children were very proud to receive their
house colour school ties today.
 
It has been a busy week and all the children have settled beautifully into their classes - it
has been lovely to catch up with everyone and hear their news.
 
The teachers are already getting things organised for the many trips planned for this year
and we are excited to get our Clore Duffield School Trips programme underway in the next
few weeks.
 
After school clubs will begin the week commencing Monday 15  September and
information regarding the clubs on offer this term will be sent out shortly. Please sign up
on Arbor should you wish your child to attend a club. Clubs will take place Monday to
Thursday and all finish at 4.00p.m.

th

 
I have been liaising with the ‘Wales & West’ team who are currently working on the road
and pathway at the top entrance of school. It is hoped that the pathway on the leisure
centre side will be open next week for pedestrians to use. This is good news as it is very
busy up there at school drop off and pick up. Please take extra care if using the top gate or
walk on down to our lovely Lollipop Lady Kath who will make sure the children cross the
road safely.
 
Just a polite reminder that if your child is absent from school for any reason you need to
notify the school office by phone or email before 9.00a.m on the day of absence. We were
thrilled to have 100% attendance on Wednesday and really want this to be the norm. Thank
you all for your support with this.
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend – see you all on Monday!
 
Niki Ambrose

Mrs Ambrose’s Weekly Update
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It has been an absolute pleasure
to welcome so many new children

to Pensans at the start of this
school year. You have all

embraced the Pensans Way with
positivity, entusiasm and added a
lovely dynamic to the classes you

have joined. Thank you!



 Tuesday September 2nd -
Friday 5  September 2025th

Joint 1st Place: Cape,
Polzeath, Porthcurno,
Porthmeor and
Porthminster 100 %  

Breakfast Club

Our school
target 

for
attendance

is 97%

Attendance 

Our Breakfast Club is open from 7:45am and
costs £3.00 per session for your first child and

then £1.50 for 2  child (and any further siblings)nd

If you are entitled to Free Schools or Pupil
Premium the cost of Breakfast Club is £2 for
your first child and £1 for 2  child (and any

other further siblings

nd

Any children who are on the school site
unsupervised before 8:30am will join the

Breakfast Club Children and you will be charged
accordingly. This will happen to ensure that we

are safeguarding all of your children.

Thank you, Mrs. Pellow 



Nursery Provision
£8 per hour for 2 year olds
£6 per hour for 3 year olds




